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SUNSHINE NOTICE 
 

January 10, 2018 

 

Please make note of the following Public Notice in accordance with the requirements of the Open Public 

Meetings Act: 
 
 
WHEREAS, The Open Public Meetings Act requires notice of regularly scheduled meetings within several days following the Annual 
 Organization Meeting of the Board; 

 
NOW THERFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the regular meetings of the East Rutherford Board of Education will be held either at the 
Faust School located at 100 Uhland Street or the McKenzie School located at 125 Carlton Avenue both located in East Rutherford 
and as noted below.  Action may or may not be taken at these scheduled meetings: 

 

MONTH DATE & TIME   LOCATION 

January 2018                         24th 7:00 P.M. (Wednesday) Faust School Gymnasium  

February 2018 22nd 7:00 P.M. Faust School Gymnasium 

March 2018 22nd 7:00 P.M. Faust School Gymnasium 

April, 2018                  26th 6:00 P.M.  (Budget) Faust School Gymnasium 

May 2018 24th 7:00 P.M. Faust School Gymnasium 

June 2018 28th 6:00 P.M. McKenzie School Media Center 

July 2018 26th 6:00 P.M.   (If necessary)   McKenzie School Media Center 

August 2018 23rd 6:00 P.M. McKenzie School Media Center 

September 2018 27th 7:00 P.M. Faust School Gymnasium 

October 2018 25th 7:00 P.M. Faust School Gymnasium 

November 2018 29th 7:00 P.M. Faust School Gymnasium 

December 2018 20th 6:00 P.M. Faust School Gymnasium 

January 2019    3rd  6:00 P.M. (Organization Meeting) Faust School Gymnasium 

                 
*Subject to change as noted, formal action may or may not be taken at the foregoing meetings. 

All meetings except as set forth above, will be held at the 

 

 
By Order of the Board of Education 

    

MMaarrkk  KKrraammeerr  

BBooaarrdd  SSeeccrreettaarryy//BBuussiinneessss  AAddmmiinniissttrraattoorr  

 

Copies of this notice were sent to the Borough Clerk’s Office, Police Headquarters, Public Library, and notified 

North Jersey Media to publish in the Record and the South Bergenite on January 10, 2018. 
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